
I have the interest in helping EURALO through the process of requesting the ABR, to 
evaluate, and approve or disapprove the different submissions. I have been in the FBSC for 
two years, as an EURALO member in 2020/2021, and as chair of the OFBWG that 
conducted the ABR process in 2019/2020. I am actually a member of the OFBWG. And have 
actively worked in the last years in the ALAC comments of the Budgets and Operational 
Plans of ICANN. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ricardo Holmquist 
 


